
June 30, 2021 

Via Electronic Filing 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Advice No. 3739T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached for filing are the following revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC WN U-49 
Exchange and Network Services Tariff, issued with a proposed effective date of August 1, 2021. 

Section Sheet Section Sheet 
9 1st Revised Sheet 18 9 1st Revised Sheet 31 
9 1st Revised Sheet 22 9 1st Revised Sheet 38 
9 1st Revised Sheet 29 9 1st Revised Sheet 39 
9 1st Revised Sheet 30 

This filing proposes to grandfather Private Switch/Automatic Location Identification (PS/ALI).  CenturyLink 
QC will continue providing this service to existing customers, allowing a Private Switch/MLTS customer to 
send ANI information to an E911 Control Office to provide site or station location information for an E911 
call, will continue to be provided to existing customers.  Existing customers are therefore not impacted by 
this filing. 

Customers who are not subscribed to CenturyLink QC’s PS/ALI service have the option of ordering PS/ALI 
from other service providers. 

I, Marla Hazlett, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions 
on behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC.  If you have questions or need additional information 
regarding this filing, please feel free to email me. 

Sincerely, 

Marla Hazlett 

WA2021-10 

Marla Hazlett 
Sr. Gov’t. Operations Analyst 

marla.hazlett@lumen.com 
1025 Eldorado Blvd. Interlocken 4000 

Broomfield, CO  80021-8254 
Voice:  (303) 992-5838 
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